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| would like to wish you all a merry Christmas and a happy new year.
It's finally Christmas - the season of joy, giving and selflessness: time for

celebrations!

Accordingly, please note that Secondary students will come out of
uniform (in red and green) on Wednesday, the 20t of December, 2023.
A dish party will be held, too, from the fifth to the seventh sessions. Before
the fifth and after the seventh sessions, school schedule will be followed as

usual.

Let’s light up like a Christmas Tree!
Season’s Greetings to you all
Regards,

Secondary Stage Supervisor College Director

uli Victor Hala Toma

Website: http://www.nrcschools.com
E-mail: nre@nrcschools.com



